Application for the Springfield Libbie A. Cass Memorial Library Scholarship

This scholarship has been established by the Trustees of the Libbie A. Cass Memorial Library in Springfield, NH for presentation at Senior Night at Kearsarge Regional High School.

Explanation:

- Application must be turned in by April 30. No applications will be accepted after that date.
- Applications may be obtained from the guidance office at Kearsarge Regional High School or at the Libbie A. Cass Memorial Library in Springfield, NH or on our website at www.libbiecass.weebly.com
- The applicant must be a resident of Springfield with concrete plans for further education.
- Preference may be given to a Libbie A. Cass Memorial Library Patron or volunteer.
- Scholarship recipients must be present at the library awards ceremony or must make arrangements to pick up their awards within one month, or the award will be forfeited.

Applicants must complete the following:

1.	Name:
	Email:
3.	Address:
4.	Phone number:
5.	Parent(s) name(s):
6	Parents' address:

- 7. Please attach a letter of application describing your educational plans and intentions, your past academic performance, and your purposes and/or needs for this scholarship.
- 8. Applicant must secure two letters of recommendation. One from a teacher, and one from a resident of Springfield, NH.
- 9. Applicant must provide their current transcript.

Please return your application to the Kearsarge Regional High School Guidance Office or the Libbie A. Cass Library by April 30^{th} .

The Libbie A. Cass Scholarship Fund

The goal of this fund is to provide some financial support to Springfield residents who are furthering their education.

- 1. Applicants must be continuing on to a program of higher education, such as: college, graduate school, vocational school, training or apprentice programs.
- 2. Applicants must be a resident of Springfield, NH.
- 3. Applicants must provide all necessary paper work on time.
- 4. Trustees will review each applicant and approve applicants at the May or June meeting.
- 5. Amount of scholarship depends on funds available and may vary from year to year.
- 6. Checks will be awarded in June.
- 7. Should a student not attend a program of higher education, trustees expect the scholarship gift to be returned to the library.
- 8. Trustees will decide how much each recipient gets. General policy is to divide equally, but preference may be given to recipients who used the library extensively or volunteered there. Other factors which trustees deem relevant may be considered.